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Upcoming Events

Apr. 21 - Lutheran Pioneers at Zion - 5:45 - 7:30pm

Apr. 23 - Hot Lunch

Apr. 23 - Early Registration Forms Due

Apr. 26 - 30 - ACT Aspire Testing Week

Apr. 30 - Record Singing for Confirmation

May 2 - Confirmation Examination 9:00 am

Confirmation Church Service 10:00 am

May 7 - Track Day

Face Mask Comments

Thank you for your comments concerning the face mask wearing at our school. They

are appreciated. As of now, we will follow the Board’s recommendation and continue

wearing face masks at school until May 3.

CEA Minutes

Please read the attached CEA minutes from our meeting on April 11.



Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will be pizza, provided by the McClain family in honor of Brylie and

Nora’s birthdays.  The cost is $2.00 per person.

Pre Registration Forms

Just a reminder that the pre registration forms are due this Friday, April 23. If you have

not done so, please return this form as soon as possible to the school office. Thank you

for helping us prepare for the upcoming school year.

ACT Aspire Testing

Next week, April 26-30, the ACT Aspire testing will take place for the children in Grades

3 - 8. We encourage parents to help prepare your children for testing by:

1. Making sure to get a good night’s sleep each night.

2. Eating a nutritious breakfast before coming to school.

If children are absent during any of the testing days, arrangements will have to be made

for them to make up their tests after school.

Recording for Church

Next Friday, April 30, following our chapel devotion at church, the children in Grades K-8

will be recording a song to be shown in church on Confirmation Sunday, May 2. We

once again ask that the children please wear church appropriate clothing to school that

morning and then may change into more casual clothing afterwards.

Mission Offering

Our 2nd semester mission offering will be going to Camp Phillip in

Wautoma, WI. Camp Phillip provides relaxation in God’s creation and

renewal in Christ to youth, adults, families, churches and schools.

The mission offering from last week was $52.75. Our total for the

2nd semester is $488.38. Mission offerings are collected on Friday

as the children go to chapel in church.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


